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Dear Edwards Aquifer Authority Permit Holder:

Thank you for your consideration in submitting a bid to San Antonio Water System (SAWS) for
the purchase of your Edwards Aquifer groundwater withdrawal rights. SAWS has ended the
current bid solicitation after the bid opening on Friday, December 10, 2021. Effective Friday,
December 16, 2021, at 5:00 p.m. CST, SAWS will close/terminate the purchase solicitation for
Edwards Aquifer groundwater withdrawal rights B-21-010-JP. If SAWS opts to issue another bid
solicitation for groundwater purchases, you will receive correspondence from SAWS notifying
you of the invitation for purchase bids.

Thank you for considering doing business with SAWS. We look forward to working with you in

the future.

Regards,

Qgﬂm g/ -

Darren Thompson
Director, Water Resources

Regards,

Philip Campos, Jr., CPA
Director, Contracting
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